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16 March 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian
Change of Head of Year 7

| wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you. As you may be aware, Mr Bandy
has now taken over as Head of Year 11 until the end of the academic year, and | will now be
working as Head of Year 7 until he returns.

Our motto with the year 7 students this year is ‘continuing a great start’. | am very pleased to
say that, overall, year 7 have made a great start to their return. The students have been looking
very smart in their school uniform and PE kit, ensuring they are prepared for the day ahead.
This has also been clear to see with the students having their ‘PREP’ equipment with them
every day, ensuring they are ready to learn.

As a year group, year 7 have been working on how to be safe and respectful during lesson
transition, break and lunch time as these are very different to primary school. We have put in
some additional support to help the students understand these differences and the appropriate
behaviour they should be showing, as this will be a big focus in the coming weeks.

| am very excited to be working with the year group and look forward to seeing them in
assembly on Tuesday.

Yours sincerely

i o

Mr S Cameron
Head of Year 7



